
Over → 

July 10, 2024 

«OWNMAIL1» 
«OWNMAIL3» 
«OWNMAIL4» 

RE:  Public Information Meeting – Alley Reconstruction 
Alley North of Main from Third Street to Fourth Street 

Dear Resident/Property Owner: 

Please join the Engineering Division and Development Services to discuss the anticipated 
reconstruction of the alley north of Main Avenue between Third Street and Fourth Street.  
Reconstruction is also anticipated on Fourth Street and Third Street north of Main.  The 
purpose of this meeting is to gather input from residents and property owners on potential 
improvements.  Staff will be looking for input on parking layouts, pedestrian facilities, and other 
potential amenities.     

This work is being done in preparation for the Main Avenue reconstruction which is scheduled 
in 2028.  Access to the front doors of properties along Main Avenue will be impacted during this 
project.  Additionally, the city will be completing utility relays on Main Avenue in 2027.  The 
alley may be an important component to maintaining access to your property/business during 
these construction projects. 

The meeting will be held virtually and in-person at 1:00 PM on Tuesday, July 23, 2024.  To 
attend in person, please join us at: 

City of De Pere Municipal Service Center 
925 S. Sixth Street 
De Pere, WI 54115 

If attending virtually, please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone using 

the information provided below. 

https://meet.goto.com/430239549

Engineering Division 
925 S. Sixth Street, De Pere, WI   |   920-339-4061   |   www.deperewi.gov/engineering 



You can also dial in using your phone. 
Toll Free: 1-866-899-4679 
Access Code: 430-239-549 

Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 
https://meet.goto.com/install

A short presentation will be given at 1:00 PM that will last approximately 5 to 10 minutes.  The 
remainder of the time is allocated for answering your questions and comments and gathering 
input on the project.   

If you cannot attend the meeting but would like to discuss any of the projects, please contact 
me at (920) 339-4061. 

Sincerely, 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Eric P. Rakers, P.E. 
City Engineer 

c. Scott Thoresen, Director of Public Works 
Dan Lindstrom, Development Services Director 
Quasan Shaw, Community and Economic Development Specialist 
Mayor James Boyd 
Alderpersons


